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It has been a big year for us. This spring we closed 

on our first home. It is on five acres of land and has a 

horse barn, riding arena, and pastures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonny and Loki out in the pasture on a sunny summer day. 

We love the communities where we are living and 

working. When the weather was nice we spent a lot 

of time walking around town and getting to know our 

new home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

David and me walking around the square in Monroe 

When we moved, it meant I could finally have horses 

in my backyard. Loki moved down with us and I 

leased Sonny from one of my best friends so Loki 

would have a buddy. They hit it off right away and 

have been the best of friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Loki and Sonny eating together during our first snowfall. 

The house and barn came with two outdoor cats. 

Both cats turned out to be pregnant with five kittens. 

We kept two, and the rest have found loving homes. 

We are now proud kitty parents to six cats – Pearl & 

Chloe who we’ve had since the beginning of 

residency, Tinkerbell & Stripey who are the kittens 

we kept, and Cali & Ellie who are the mama cats and 

live in the barn.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left: All 10 kittens piled into and falling out of a bed.  

Top: Stripey, Tinkerbell, and Pearl snuggling. 

Right: Chloe perching on her new cat tree. 

Bottom: Cali going for a ride on Loki. 

Over the summer we graduated from our residency 

programs and both started working at Monroe Clinic. 

David works primarily as a family medicine physician 

in the Albany branch, but also sees patients in the 

nursing home, works with the residents in Monroe, 

and picks up shifts in the Emergency Department. 

Katie is a pediatrician in Monroe, but also spends 

two afternoons per week at the New Glarus branch.  

 

 

 

 

 

With love, 

~Katie, David, Loki, Sonny, Chloe,  

Pearl, Stripey, Tink, Ellie, & Cali  


